Green Flag Awards 2009

Two parks in the Swinton area are among more than 200 in the north west to receive the Green Flag Award for 2009.

The organisers have congratulated Salford City Council for its management of Clifton Country Parks and Victoria Park.

Each already held the award but they have again met the high standards required to retain the prestigious status. Victoria Park has held Green Flags since 2005 and Clifton since 2006.

The award signifies that a park has met strict criteria, including recognition that it is a clean, safe and welcoming place to spend leisure time. Only green spaces that are free to enter and open to the public qualify

